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Monday 20th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you know, at the end of Key Stage 1 (Year 2), children complete statutory assessment tests 
in Reading and Mathematics. They are also assessed in Writing and complete an optional 
Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling test. These are often referred to as Key Stage 1 SATs. 
 
To support you in understanding the requirements of these tests and how you can support your 
child, we will be holding an information session on Tuesday 11th February at 3:30 p.m. In 
previous years, this meeting has supported parents to help their child prepare, and also been an 
opportunity for parents and carers to see samples of previous papers and to ask questions. 
 
If you are able to attend this meeting, please complete the reply slip below. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 
Key Stage 1 SATs Meeting – Tuesday 11th February 3:30 p.m. 

 
Child’s name ____________________________________________________________  Class ______________________  
 

I am able to attend the Key Stage 1 SATs Meeting on Tuesday 11th February at 3:30 
p.m. 
 
I am unable to attend the Key Stage 1 SATs Meeting on Tuesday 11th February  

 
 
Signed _____________________________________________________________  Date _____________________________ 
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